
Welcome	to	another	edi/on	of	our	termly	newsle5er.	In	this	newsle5er	we	have:	
	
Numicon	specials	and	new	prices	coming	1	January	
Oxford	University	Press	increased	their	prices	this	year.	From	1	January,	you	will	no/ce	a	price	increase	in	a	number	of	
products.	We	are	happy	for	you	to	place	your	order	now	and	pay	in	January	2017.		Let	us	know	when	placing	your	order.	
	
Want	to	know	more	about	the	Numicon	approach?	
An	introduc/on	to	Numicon	Numicon_intro_NZ_Oct_16_CROPPED.PDF.pdf	
	
Exploring	with	place	value,	Working	with	numbers	to	20,	Learning	about	raBo	and	more...	
Click	on	the	links	for	free	files	to	use	with	your	class.	
Crea/ng	a	rich	maths	environment	
Exploring	with	place	value	-	display	resources	and	ac/vi/es	
Working	with	Numicon	to	20	
Doubles	
Working	with	Numicon	to	100	
Learning	about	ra/o		
	
New	Firm	FoundaBons	
Learning	through	play	is	the	key	feature	of	this	new	publica/on.		Teachers	are	loving	it!	They	are	enjoying	conversa/ons	
with	children	in	play	and	workshop	situa/ons,	even	talking	about	numbers	higher	than	20!		Early	childhood	teachers	and	
New	Entrant	teachers	are	using	New	FF.	
Click	for	a	sample.	Click	for	the	link	on	the	website	
	
PLD	for	Term	4	and	2017	
	Term	4	courses:	Auckland			
I	am	already	geYng	booked	by	schools	for	Numicon	courses	for	2017.	Don't	miss	out!	Another	newsle5er	in	November	will	
adver/se	the	courses	in	2017.		You	are	welcome	to	request	a	course	for	your	area.	
Planning	is	in	progress	for	courses.		
	
ExciBng	data	and	reports	coming	in!	
Teachers	in	many	schools	are	finding	their	Year	1	students	will	have	achieved	NZC	Level	1	(NF	Stage	4)	by	the	end	of	the	
year.		They	have	revived	their	joy	of	teaching	maths	again!	
Schools	introducing	Numicon	for	the	first	/me	are	finding	that	when	they	begin	Numicon	with	their	Year	2	-	8's	they	find	so	
many	gaps	in	the	children's	knowledge	and	lack	of	confidence.		Progress	ini/ally	is	very	slow,	but	builds	during	the	year	to	
be	at	NZC	levels	and	above	Na/onal	Standards.			
Please	share	your	story.		Download	this	template	to	help	you.		Here's	a	sample	
	
New	resources	on	the	website	under	Resources.	Take	a	look!	
Fes/ve	ac/vi/es	are	found	on	the	FF	BB	Numicon	1	link	-	Making	Christmas	trees,	explore	Santa's	sack...	
	
Change	of	address	-	remember	to	update	us!		It	would	be	sad	to	say	goodbye,	especially	if	we	lose	contact	with	your	
school.	
	
Follow	us	on	TwiMer!	numiconnz		You	can	link	to	teachers	throughout	the	world	with	brief	snapshots	of	what	their	
children	are	learning	
	
Find	numicon	on	Pinterest	
Enjoy	the	extras	on	Facebook	-	Numicon	New	Zealand	
	
Kind	Regards	
Margi	Leech	
+64	9	520	4022	
h5p://www.numicon.co.nz 		
	


